
  
 
6/14/2018 
 
Updated of Inter-local Agreement with Delaware County for Road Maintenance 
 
When the Town Consolidated in 2011, an inter-local agreement between the County 
and the Town was executed explaining responsibility of road maintenance and receipt 
of funding to each of those units based upon the areas of responsibility.  That 
agreement is set to expire at the end of 2018 which requires the county and town to 
execute a new agreement.  Attached is a new agreement which mimics the old 
agreement laying out areas of responsibility.  There is a provision for growth from the 
rural area to the town, so that changes of responsibility can be made during the 
agreement period without needing a new agreement.  The agreement is for a four year 
term and will automatically renew at the end of four year unless the town or county 
wants to renegotiate the terms.   
 
I would recommend approving the inter-local agreement.  
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